
TO:  TAVELLI PARENTS  
FROM:    MS. CHRISTINE HENDRICKS, PRINCIPAL/LINDA FOREMAN, OFFICE 970-488-6725 
DATE:  THURSDAY, MAY 15, 2025 
SUBJECT: IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS and DATES  

 
Tavelli Important Dates to Remember: 
 
May 15  All Library books must be returned to the Media Center  
May 15  Dream Team Field Trip, 9:30-1:30 
May 16  No School for PSD students, staff work day  
May 21  Grad Walk for former Tigers  
May 26  No School for PSD students, Memorial Day Holiday 
May 28  5th Grade Promotion Ceremony, 8:45 a.m. Tavelli Gym  
May 28  Summer Blast Off, 4:30-6:00 p.m. Tavelli Playground  
May 29  Deadline to pick up medications in the Health Office by 10:30 a.m. 
May 29  Last Day for PSD students, ½ day, dismissal at 11:33, no lunch will be served, buses will run 
June 9  Penrose Community Dining Night, 5:00-8:00 p.m. Penrose Restaurant  
July 14  Deadline to fill out a bus request for the 25-26 school year  
 

  Denotes a PTO sponsored event/funds                   Denotes a Wellness event 

 
Field Day Was A Great Success! – Thanks to all our volunteers and specials teachers for making our 
Field Day so much fun! 
 
Thanks for supporting PTO! - As the school year comes to an end, PTO would like to say a 
tremendous THANK YOU to all our Tavelli families for supporting our fundraisers and joining us for 
events. With your help, we were able to complete Phase 1 of the media center renovation and 
begin Phase 2, provide scholarships for Eco Week, Book Fair and the yearbook, support field trips, 
Dream Team, Little Kids Rock and field day and show our gratitude to staff. Learn about other 
ways you've supported Tavelli students and staff at www.tavellipto.org/about.   
 
Summer Blast Off - May 28, 4:30-6 pm - Join your fellow Tavelli Tigers for a fun afternoon on the 
playground as we wrap up the school year. Two Kona Ice trucks will be available and the Tavelli 
bands will play. Feel free to bring your own picnic dinner, and please remember this is an alcohol- 
and drug-free event and no animals or glass are permitted.  
 
Please Return Your Library Books -- Please check for all library books you may have forgotten to 
return to the Media Center and return them to the Library by Thursday, May 15th.  Checkout will be 
closed after that. 
 
How to see what library books your student has checked out: -- Parents, to see the status of your 
student's library books, please click https://lib.psdschools.org/Library/Home, and click the Parents 
tab. You can sign in with your student's ID number and password to view the books they have 
checked out, due dates, replacement costs, and more. A book can be renewed for two more weeks 
here as well. If a book is lost or damaged, please contact Linda Foreman in the office. 
(lforeman@psdschools.org) She will then mark it as lost, and you will be able to pay for it on 
SchoolPay or over the phone with a credit card. If you have any questions, please email Mr. Deakin 
at rdeakin@psdschools.org. Thanks. 

FROM THE HEALTH OFFICE--End of the Year Medication Pickup – Medications cannot be 
sent home with students at the end of the school year. Medications must be picked up by 10:30am 
on the last day of school 5/29/25.   **For a smooth pick-up, please let us know when you plan to 
stop by so we can have it ready for you! Tavelli End of Year Medication Pick-Up 
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The school nurse will follow state health department procedures and properly dispose of any 
medications not picked up by the deadline.If you have any questions, please contact your school 
nurse or health tech. 
Heather Sowden-Lovato, Health Tech, hsowden-lova@psdschools.org Sarah Hansen, School Nurse, 
shansen@psdschools.org  Health Office Direct Line: 970-488-6732 
 
Busing for Next Year – The Transportation Department has opened the bus request process for 
next year. Please go to: https://eweb2.psdschools.org/Transportation_BussingRequest/ to put in a 
request for a bus for your students. Bus requests must be completed every year for all students. If 
you have a new kindergarten student, please click on the link that says no ParentVue access. 
Parents of incoming Kindergarteners must use this link to register their students even if there are 
older siblings already attending. The deadline to get your student on the bus by the first day of 
school is Monday, July 14. Transportation has requested that you hang on to your student’s scan 
card, as they will be using the same card next year. If you have lost your card, please contact the 
Tavelli office to request a new one.  
 
Penrose Community Dining Night - Monday, June 9, 5-8 pm - Enjoy a summer night out and 
support Tavelli at Penrose (216 North College Avenue). They will be giving 10% back to Tavelli 
PTO for all sales made during this time. Whether you bring the family or catch up with friends, 
every meal helps fund valuable programs and resources for our school. No code or flyer needed.  
 
Box Tops are Easier than Ever! -- No more clipping cardboard boxes! Simply download the Box 
Tops app and either scan your printed receipt or submit a digital receipt from most major retailers 
and they’ll do the rest for you! You can even link your Walmart account to the Box Tops app and 
points will automatically be loaded. Tavelli earns 10 cents for each qualifying item.  
 
Morning Fresh Caps - Don’t forget to return your cleaned milk and juice caps to the Tavelli office 
before school ends. We earn 5 cents for each one.  
 

Please visit the Tavelli Website https://tav.psdschools.org/ 
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